
Evidence-Based Considerations for School-Based Speech-

Language Pathology: Reflect, Refuel, Re-Engage  
January 14, 2022 

8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. CST

MN Low Incidence Projects Region 11 SLP Community of Practice is honored to bring a 

day of professional development on 

Presenter:  Phuong Lien Palafox, M.S., CCC-SLP 
Description: The demands of school-based speech-language pathologists (SLPs) are 
unrelenting. Impacted by increased workload, lack of opportunity to collaborate with staff 
and families, increased compliance/productivity demands and decreased job satisfaction 
(ASHA Schools Survey, 2020), SLPs carry a heavy load. This session will address collective 
concerns and evidence-based considerations to maximize SLP bandwidth and impact within 
a school setting. The course will prioritize service delivery models, treatment interventions 
and considerations for SLP mental health. Through a lens of evidence-based data and 
human-centered practices, Phuong will walk you through a high-impact and meaningful 
session to align with your current days. Here's to reflecting, refueling and re-engaging in our 
meaningful work. 

Target Audience:  School-Based Speech-Language 

Pathologists 

Learning Outcomes:
1. Participants will identify and discuss culturally
responsive evidence-based considerations for
assessment
2. Participants will discuss culturally responsive
intervention considerations (including literacy-
based interventions for low-incidence populations)
3. Participants will discuss considerations for
Autism and Neurodiversity
4. Participants will identify and describe Advocacy
considerations to support SLPs at organizational
(e.g., service delivery models) and individual levels
(mental health and bandwidth)

Virtual: Link will be sent to 
registrants 
Fee: $50 

Register online: 
metroecsu.myquickreg.com event 

calendar 

Registration Deadline:  January 12, 2021 

Registration Contact 
Gail Jankowski 
gail.jankowski@metroecsu.org 

Program Contact 
Kayna Plaisted 
kayna.plaisted@metroecsu.org

This initiative is made possible in part with a grant from the Minnesota Department of Education using 
Federal funding CFDA 84.027A, Special Education - Grants to States. This conference does not necessarily 
represent the policy of the federal Department of Education or the state Department of Education; 
endorsement by the federal or state government should not be assumed. 
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